
 

TOWN OF WATERVILLE VALLEY 

PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Thursday, February 11, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

The Waterville Valley Planning Board on Thursday, February 11, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. The 

Planning Board will review the application for a Conditional Use Permit for a Planned Unit 

Development (PUD) comprised of six detached cottage-style condominium units on one 1.05 

acre lot in the Village Commercial (VC) District 

  
Conditional Use Permit for Planned Unit Development (PUD) 

Ben Legare 
   Lots 10.31 B&C, Golden Heights Rd 

   (PID 105-010036.2 / 105-010036.3) 

    

 

The public will have access to contemporaneously listen to and participate in this hearing 

through the video conferencing by going to www.zoom.us and clicking on "Join a Meeting" and 

entering Meeting ID 827 0173 7814 and Passcode 402656 or by phone by calling (646) 558-

8656 and entering the Meeting ID and Passcode when asked. If you are unable to connect using 

either method, please call (603) 236-4730. For those who wish to watch the meeting only and not 

participate, the meeting can also be viewed on the Waterville Valley YouTube page. 

 
Please feel free to join the meeting with any questions or comments. Persons planning to 

participate in the meeting who require special accommodations are asked to contact the Town 

Office at (603) 236-4730. Complete texts of the applications and plans are available at the Town 

Offices, 14 TAC Lane, Waterville Valley, NH  03215.  Office Hours are Mon-Fri, 8AM to 4PM. 

 

 


